
21/503914/EIOUT LAND SOUTH AND EAST OF SITTINGBOURNE  

‘HIGHSTED PARK’ 

Tunstall Parish Council would like to draw residents’ attention to 

this major planning application which significantly affects Tunstall 

Farmlands and the surrounding areas.  

This application will be considered by Swale Borough Council in 

due course. They will decide whether it goes forward. It will be 

important for them to understand Swale residents’ views, whether 

for or against.  

The statutory deadline for comments is 18th SEPTEMBER 2021 but 

due to the scale and complexity of this application, Swale will be 

open to comments beyond that if needed. 

You can put forward your views directly: 

Online via email: majorprojects@swale.gov.uk 

Or by writing to: Mid Kent Planning Support, Maidstone House, King 

Street Maidstone ME15 6JQ  quote ref 21/503914 when responding 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


